
PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON 

August 19, 2020 MEETING 

 
Please take notice that the August 19, 2020 Village Board meeting will be held at  

7:00 pm in the St. Paul’s Lutheran Church Neu/Konklin Church Hall,  

97 Maple Avenue, Cohocton.  

Masks will be required and Covid-19 guidelines will be followed.   
 

Said meeting is open to the public in accordance with the NYS open meetings law. 

 

 
Dated:  August 10, 2020 

 

Katherine M. Wise 

Village Clerk-Treasurer  

 

 

 

 


